
From: Vicki McConnell   
Date: April 8, 2013, 1:36:13 PM PDT 
Subject: Oregon Senate to Consider Ban on Roping Horses 

I strongly oppose the banning of roping horses.  The state 
government should have no priority to stop this 
practice.  It does not need to be banned because of the 
opinions of a few misguided and misinformed.  Animal 
cruelty is in question, yes, but what is considered animal 
cruelty needs to be questioned even more.     
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